
Negotiations resume following equal pay strike
 U.K. 

The solidly supported two-day strike by around 8000 local government workers in 
Glasgow was successful in getting the council back to the negotiating table. The 
strike was over the council's failure to deal with longstanding demands for equal 
pay for a wide range of low-paid women workers in care, catering, cleaning, school 
support and other services. The strike on 23-24 October was called by the GMB and 
UNISON trade unions and UNISON now reports that initial talks with the council have 
been positive and constructive. EPSU, PSI and many affiliates sent messages of 
support.
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